
Dear Parents/carers, 

 

On Thursday 28th March we would like to ask 

you to bring in two hard boiled eggs. We have 

planned an ‘eggciting’ day as a reward for the 

children working extremely hard this term! The 

children will be decorating their egg and 

using them in outside activities such as the 

egg and spoon race. 

We would like to thank you for your continued 

support, it really makes a difference and we 

hope you have a lovely Easter break.  

 

 

 

 

 


